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To Walter Capps
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From Bob Michaelsen

Florence and I thoroughly enjoyed your segment on "60 minutes". You did

yourself and all of us proud. Congratulations.

I also wanted to thank you for the draft of your gracious op-ed piece

for the News-Press. That kind of support is especially helpful at this

time.
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